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PRAISES
and

REQUESTS

• Praise the Lord for the recent 
visitors who have come to 
church.  

• Praise the Lord for spiritual 
growth in the church. 

• Praise the Lord for the 
faithfulness of the people of 
the church in soul winning 
efforts. 

• Pray for the Pause Café (12-19 
December) that God would 
bring many to hear the 
message of salvation. 

• P r a y f o r t h e C h r i s t m a s 
program on the 20th of Dec. 

• Pray for the salvation of the 
son of a man of the church 
who has heard the Gospel on 
several occasions.  

• Pray for Melissa’s health, that 
she would continue to recover 
from the different problems 
she has had lately.

As we have done the last several years during the Christmas market in Saint-
Gaudens, we will again have our Pause Café. Please be in prayer for us from the 
12th to the 19th of December as we share the true message of Christmas with 
those who enter the church to drink a free coffee. Last year because of bad 
weather, we had 60+ people come to the church for coffee. Please pray that we 
would have good weather and that we would see many visit the church not only 
to be warmed by the coffee, but also to find Christ. 

November - December 2015
Lately, we have been learning 
again to trust the Lord through 
difficulties. Melissa has had a few 
health problems, but we praise 
t h e L o r d t h a t t h i n g s a r e 
p r o g r e s s i n g i n t h e r i g h t 
direction. Thank you for your 
faithful prayers for her as she continues to recover (five 
kidney stones). We also praise the Lord that the ministry 
has progressed, and that we are seeing several mature in 

their walk with Christ. As we look 
forward to Christmas, please be in 
prayer for us as we prepare for our 
various outreaches. We will be 
k i c k i n g t h i n g s o f f w i t h a 
Thanksgiving meal at the end of 
November at church where we 
invite our unsaved contacts to 
part ic ipate . The Chr is tmas 
program is also another time 

where we have many visitors who will hear the message of 
the Gospel. During these different activities, please pray 
that the Lord would prepare the hearts of those who will 
hear the message of salvation. Please pray that we would 
see souls saved for His glory as we celebrate His birth.

Ladies Meeting

Pause Café


